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    The Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order by president Judy Neal at 10:00 on 

Monday, October 9 at the Village Administration Building.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

and minutes of the September meeting were read and approved. 

We have learned that funds allocated for our board must be spent by the end of the year.  Our 

$2,376 budget can be spent on land improvement, maintenance and repairs, fees for our 

attendance at meetings and seminars and school materials that teach about trees   - pencils, 

bookmarks, etc. for students.  

We plan to meet on Monday, October 15, to drive around the village looking for trees that need 

attention. 

Wendi is scheduled to attend or December 10 meeting. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Barbara.  Our next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, November 13 because the building will be closed on Monday for Veterans' Day. 

Submitted by  

Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 

 

 

 

  


